
From: Peterman, Carla J.
Sent: 6/27/2014 5:39:55 PM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: future voicemails

Brian,

I just discovered a voicemail from you on my office line 703-1707 from a few months ago. If 
something urgent comes up better to call my cell: 916-216-1330. With travel and working in 
sacramento it can be days at least before I check this line.

Carla
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